
 

 

 

 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary Newsletter 

Friday 3rd March 2023 

Test My Best  

This term’s title was ‘Springtime’. We had some 

amazing entries: 
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Pencil cases and belongings 
Please could we kindly ask that 
children do not bring pencil cases 
or belongings, into school. 
Children do not need anything for 

school, everything is provided. Thank you 
 

Monies Owing 

Please pay any monies outstanding for 

Breakfast Club and dinners. Thank you.  
 

 

 

 



Diary Dates 

6.3 Year 3 Trip  
 
Tuesday 7th March 8.50am  
 Year 5/6 ALC Curriculum Assembly 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Think Tank Museum - Birmingham 
 
Parents are invited to our assembly to 
see all the work that your child’s class 
have been doing and to celebrate 
achievement and progress. It lasts about 
45 minutes. You do not need to book 
places to attend. We hope to see you 
there. 
 
 

13.3 Monday 13th March Year 5/6 HL Space 
Centre Trip 

 
Tuesday 14th March 8.50am  
Year 1 Curriculum Assembly 
 
 
Thursday 16th March Reception 
Curriculum Assembly 
 
 
Tuesday 14th March  
Parents Open Afternoon 3.15-4.15pm 
 
Friday 17th March at 11.50pm 

Mother’s Day Lunch  

More information has been sent via letter 
 
Parents are invited to our assembly to 
see all the work that your child’s class 
have been doing and to celebrate 
achievement and progress. It lasts about 
45 minutes. You do not need to book 
places to attend. We hope to see you 
there.  
 
 
All parents are invited. 
 
 
Letters will be sent home to book places.  

20.3 Monday 20th March Year 5/6 ALC Space 
Centre Trip 

 
21st – 28th March 
 Sustainability Week 
 
22nd March 8.50am  
5/6 HL Curriculum Assembly 

More information has been sent via letter 
 
 
 
 
Parents are invited to our assembly to 
see all the work that your child’s class 
have been doing and to celebrate 
achievement and progress. It lasts about 
45 minutes. You do not need to book 
places to attend. We hope to see you 
there. 
 

27.3 30th March Easter Egg Hunt 
 
 
31st Easter Service in hall 

We ask that parents donate Easter eggs if 
they can. We do purchase hundreds of eggs 
for the children to find but the bigger eggs 
are usually donated. Thank you in advance.  

 


